
From: "Dick Doyle" <dickdoyle@atlanticcomfort.com>
To: "'Building Inspections'" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 7/6/2015 2:25 PM
Subject: RE: 72 Commercial Street - HVAC Permit Application
Attachments: sub38-40ma-18-01.pdf

Hello,

 

Please find attached our submittals for the two ductless splits that we are
installing, everything else is ductwork. I forwarded this last week as well.
The roof top units that we are connecting to were installed under a
different contract and permit. Please see Permit ID 2014-00884.

 

Thank you

 

Richard Doyle

Construction Manager

 

Atlantic Comfort Systems, Inc.

POBox 665, 392 Hill Street

Biddeford, Maine 04005

207-284-6360 phone

207-284-6377 fax

 <mailto:dickdoyle@atlanticcomfort.com> dickdoyle@atlanticcomfort.com

 

 

From: Building Inspections [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2015 1:50 PM
To: Dick Doyle
Subject: Re: 72 Commercial Street - HVAC Permit Application

 

We still have not received the requirements on this permit application.
Please provide the documents required ASAP so the permit can move forward.
If we do not hear from you soon, your application may be voided, and you
will have to start the process over; thank you.



>>> Building Inspections 6/29/2015 8:50 AM >>>
Dick, your still missing the info on the product you are installing.  Your
application states you are installing ductless systems (12 of them).  This
is a requirement. Please provide that info and we can enter this permit.  

>>> "Dick Doyle" <dickdoyle@atlanticcomfort.com
<mailto:dickdoyle@atlanticcomfort.com> > 6/26/2015 1:28 PM >>>

Hello Inspections,

 

Please find attached our HVAC permit application for the 72 Commercial
street , or Maine Wharf project.

 

Thank you

 

Richard Doyle

Construction Manager

 

Atlantic Comfort Systems, Inc.

POBox 665, 392 Hill Street

Biddeford, Maine 04005

207-284-6360 phone

207-284-6377 fax

dickdoyle@atlanticcomfort.com <mailto:dickdoyle@atlanticcomfort.com> 

 

 

  --  


